
                                  Cane River Waterway Commission
                                                       Minutes
                                              November 21, 2017

There was a regular meeting of the Cane River Waterway
Commission held at 6:00 pm., on November 21, 2017 at 244 Cedar Bend,
Natchez, Louisiana.

The meeting was called to order and roll was called, the following
members being present: Mr. Rhodes, and Mrs. Vienne.

Guest of the Commission were Randy Denmon, and Debra Walker.

Also present were commission administrator Betty Fuller, safety and
maintenance tech Glynn Fuller, and attorney Tommy Murchison.

           After Roll call the Chairman advised that there was not a quorum and
therefore no Commission business could be conducted.  The Chairman
closed the meeting.


